June 7, 2018

To Whom It May Concern:

The Social Services Commission meeting scheduled for June 14,
2018 is cancelled due to a lack of quorum. We will reconvene for the

regularly scheduled meeting on September 13.

Department of
Social Services

Thank you:

Genevieve Eason

Sarah Heath, MS, MA, LPC
Director
203-834-6238

Lauren M. Hughes, LCSW
Senior Services
Family Programs
203-834-6238
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203-834-6410

Colleen Fawcett, LCSW
Youth Services
203-834-6241

Margaret Creeth, LPC
Youth Services
203-834-6241

Comstock Community

Center
180 School Road
Wilton, CT 06897

Fax 203-563-0172




